
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Sunday, May 19  9:00am  Worship, with Senior Recognition,  

     New Members Received, Scholarships announced  

     10:15am  Fellowship  

    6:00pm  Girl Scouts meet here 

Monday, May 20  6:00pm  Council Meeting 

Tuesday, May 21  9:00am-2:00pm Office staffed 

Wednesday, May 22  9:00am-2:00pm  Office staffed 

    9:00am  Coffee at Caribou 

    10:00am-11:00am Clean Slate group meets here 

Sunday, May 26  9:00am  Worship   

    10:15am  Fellowship 

 Thank you for supporting the ministry    
and mission of Trinity Lutheran Church! 
 

  5/12/24 - Attendance: 104   Online: 7 
 

             April Financial Report 
       Account Balances as of 4/30/2024 

           General Fund:       $8,585.30 

           Youth Org:            $4,598.06  

           Memorial Fund:  $22,248.37  

           WELCA:               $2,279.02 
 

                  April Numbers 

  Income:                             $21,777  

  Expenses  *                       $16,906  

  Adj Income Less Exp:      $  4,872  
 

                  YTD Numbers 

  Income:       $54,564 

  Expenses:       $46,974 

  Income Less Expenses:     $  7,590   

*Please note: $6,000 in expenses were  

paid on 4/30 and will be realized in 

You can sign up to help in worship on  

the sign-up sheet in the fellowship hall  

or online at:  trinityhammond.org 

        **************** 

Sunday, May 19 

Greeter:  Betty Johnson 

Usher:   Lois Koosmann, Barb Schrank 

Acolyte:   

Lector (Reader):   Mandie Langman  

Communion: Kathy & Charli Nusbaum 

Slide show:   

Sound/Video:   

 

Sunday, May 26 

Greeter:   Claire & Laura Pommier 

Ushers:   Jim & Karen Riley 

Acolyte:    

Lector (Reader):  Wanda Hodnefield 

Slide show:    Henry Pommier 

Sound/Video:  Matt Pommier 

 

 

Scan this QR code and you will  

be taken to Trinity’s “Give” page. 

Scroll all the way to the end for the 

yellow “donate” button. Thank you! 

  May 19, 2024 

Janet Yoder 
in loving memory of Richard 

Ferg, who passed away  
May 15, 2023 

Barb Schrank 
in loving memory of Eva,  
dancing with the angels 

          Contact us:  office 715-796-2788     trinitylutheranhammond@gmail.com  

                   More information about our programs:   www.trinityhammond.org 

                       The following people are joining Trinity Lutheran Church: 
 
  Jodi Hough-Garlie 
 
    Mandie Langman, Colin, and Aspen  
 
      Derek and Kelli Palmer, Finley, Rhett, and Lucy  

 
        Patrick Spanjers and Hannah Atkins, Teddy and Jamee  
 
        Carrie Vick, Violet and June 
 
         Kristi Visger, Easton 
 

They come to us with a rich variety of life experiences. They wish to make Trinity  
their church home. We welcome them into the congregation and support them as  

fellow workers in the kingdom of God. 

                         ************************************** 

Celebrating High School Graduates   

We celebrate today with the young people graduating from local high schools. We 

pray for God's blessings on them at this milestone event in life. We are proud of their  

achievements!  We wish them the best in what is to come!  Congratulations to: 
 

Riley Becker  Mitchell Larson   Nolan Merth  Nicholas Quarne  

Teague Holzer  Payton Merth  Noah Nusbaum  Owen Wasley 
 

                      Remember that God is with you always!   



 

Worship Assistants 

Worship Assistants are a vital part of our Sunday gatherings. You can sign up online or 

on the clipboard in the fellowship room. Each week we need singers, ushers, greeters, 

lectors, communion servers and communion set-up, acolytes, slide show, and sound/

video techs. Training is provided. Thank you for helping to make worship awesome!  

 

Trinity General Fund Offerings 
The summer is right around the corner and I, like many of you, will find numerous 
ways to be outdoors and spend time away with family and friends. Now that Trinity 
livestreams on YouTube, you can worship with us remotely or find the worship service 
and view the recording at a time which works best for you. Please remember your  
financial support of Trinity is needed especially during the summer months. Enjoy  
worship where you are, keep up with the prayer needs and spiritual practices, and 
remember to support the congregation with your offerings! Also, become a subscriber 
of Trinity's YouTube channel!  

Luther Point Bible Camp Season is Almost Here 
Luther Point Bible Camp is taking registrations for summer camp. Trinity offers $100 
camperships to children and youth members who are attending camp.  Luther Point,  
in Grantsburg WI, offers rich opportunities for kids and families. There are day camps, 
weekend camps, week-long camps, and experiences with themes such as horse camp, 
fish camp, art & crafts, and grandparent-grandchild camp. Northwestern Wisconsin kids 
and families have been enjoying this special place for 75 years. Look into church camp 
this summer! See lutherpoint.org, call:715-689-2347, or look at posters in the narthex.  

 

Coffee at Caribou in Baldwin 

Wednesday, May 22—9:00am 

Everyone welcome! 

       Thanks to those who brought flowers to decorate for Pentecost! 

                                            *******************                        

Prayer Requests:  Prayers for the homebound and those in Care Centers: Dorothy                 
                                    Hage, Delores Heinbuch, Steve Peterson, and Lenore Moll.   
         Prayers for Jacki Peterson 
    
Prayer Point:  Pray a prayer of blessing for high school graduates and for new members 
at Trinity.  
 
Spiritual Practice: Imagine the love of God, which has been given to you through the 
Holy Spirit, made concrete to you through the person of Jesus Christ, imagine that love 
going out from you in all directions. Wherever you are, notice who is before you, behind 
you and beside you, and imagine they are ones God has given to you to love, and bless, 
and pray for. Take time each day to notice and pray for the world around you.  

Submit a Prayer Request:  Please fill out the blue prayer request sheet found in the  
sanctuary and place in the offering plate, or email: tlchwelca@gmail.com, or call the 
church office and leave a message at 715-796-2788. 

Salad Bar Luncheon  
The annual WELCA Salad Bar Luncheon will be held here at Trinity on Thursday, 
June 13th from 11:00am-1:00pm.  The Women of the ELCA hold this fundraiser to 
contribute to the work of several local community organizations, such as the Family 
Resource Center and the School Backpack Program. In addition to attending, you can 
help by contributing a salad of any kind or other items. Sign-up sheets are on the  
counter in the Fellowship Room.  

Malawi Wells Offering 

Today is the last Sunday we will receive a “noisy” offering to support the "Water Is 

Life!" initiative of the Northwest Synod of Wisconsin. The NW Synod of WI estab-

lished a companion synod relationship with the Evangelical Lutheran Church in Malawi 

in 1999. The church in Malawi was young but growing very quickly. Over the years,  

the NW Synod of WI has given monetary support to build wells, feeding stations, and 

provide mosquito nets while also giving attention to faith needs by sending bibles,  

theological books and teaching pastors. Wells built 15-20 years ago are in need of  

repair. The "Water Is Life" offering will help to build two solar powered deep-drilled 

wells and provide water for thousands of people. Thank you for your generosity in  

offerings and prayer!  


